
Fort Scott Community College 
Miami County Tech Campus at Hillsdale 

 
USD 368 and Paola High School are excited about the opening of a Tech campus 
located at the former Hillsdale Elementary School.  The Miami Tech Campus will 
provide opportunities to Paola and surrounding school districts that are not otherwise 
available to them.  Juniors and Seniors that attend the tech campus will be enrolled in 4 
blocks at Paola High School and 4 blocks at the tech campus.  Transportation to and 
from the tech campus will be provided.  The courses offered at the tech campus are 
tuition free college courses under SB 155 (also known as the Career Technical 
Education Initiative).  While they are tuition free, there may be some fees associated 
depending on the program.  The following programs are being offered: 
 

• Administrative Specialist 
• Business Computers  
• Criminal Justice 
• Environmental Technology 
• Health Careers 
• Manicuring 
• Medical Office Assistant 

 
Visit with a Paola High School Counselor for more information.   
 


